
Financial Services – Annual Business Plan 2024/25 noted. 
 
8 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of Financial 
Services regarding the Annual Business Plan for Financial Services which provided 
an overview of the department’s priorities for 2024/25 and the resources available to 
delivery those priorities, together with a summary of its performance for 2023/24. 
 
 
 


